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 Bangkok Global Law 

 

Thai Government to Extend Hotel Fee dated 4 July 2024 

 

In an aftermath of the COVID-19 pandemic, hotel businesses have not yet fully recovered 

from the economic woes that affects the travel sector despite the two previous efforts of 

the government by granting fee exemption for hotel businesses from 1 July 2020 to 30 

June 2022 and 1 July 2022 to 30 June 2024 respectively.  

 

In an effort to boost hotel businesses that are affected from the travel sector the most, on 

25 June 2024, Thai cabinet approved an additional fee exemption for hotel businesses 

from 1 July 2024 to 30 June 2026. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Should you have any question, please do not hesitate 

to contact us via info@bgloballaw.com 
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